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I support Rob Pyne’s bill.
 
I believe it will make termination of pregnancies a much less stressful procedure for both patient
 and doctor. This procedure has proven social and environmental benefits, and deserves to be
 delivered from its currently ambiguous legal status.
 
The legal prosecution and social persecution involved in abortion is relic of a societal norm which
 has since faded into obscurity. The law needs to reflect this change and Mr Pyne’s bill achieves
 this.
 
Obviously care needs to be taken regarding the placing of a threshold for when a pregnancy is
 too advanced to be terminated. I understand that this issue is represented in this bill. Despite
 this ommission, I support the bill. I hope that in the future a realistic gestation threshold will be
 set, based primarily on the available scientific literature and the referrals of experienced
 doctors.
 
Warm regards,
Aaron McDonald
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